
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of I.S.72 students, 

We are preparing for the UAU Summer Camp at I.S.72! We have applied with the city, 

but are waiting for the permit approval. We are thinking positively and moving 

forward. This free Summer camp will begin at I.S.72 on Thursday July 5th, 2018 and 

will end on August 3, 2017. Camp will run Monday – Friday. Hours of operation are: 

Monday - Thursday from 12:30pm-5:30pm and we will provide lunch for the 

participants when they arrive. On Fridays, Summer camp is from 9am-2pm, with a 

breakfast snack upon arrival, and a lunch later in the day. Students will participate in 

a variety of fun activities such as sports, dance, art, computer programs, as well as 

participate in a Summer Literacy Program. We have a lot of special events planned 

such as a visit from, Wild Side Zoo, HOLLYROCK Entertainment, Games2U, Mad 

Science and much more! Your child will have a chance to exercise their team building 

and leadership skills while enjoying different activities and participating in our 

“Bulldog Olympics”!  

I will be distributing applications during lunch periods and during after-school as well. 

You can also printout the application as it is attached to this email and on the IS72 

website. Space is limited, so please hand in completed applications, with all 

necessary medical forms starting June 1st and no later than June 8th. You can 

return them to the Main Office or the UAU Office.   

We hope that you can join us! We are looking forward to a great Summer of UAU at 

IS72! If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Best wishes, 

Thomas J. Egan 

Program Director 

United Activities Unlimited, Inc. (UAU) 

I.S.72 

33 Ferndale Ave, 

Staten Island, NY 10314 

Office: 718-761-7244 



 

 

 


